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We have registered our interest in the Dinosaur Workshops that will be run in the summer by Lancaster 
BID, this is part of the reply we received, which includes a crowdfunding link should anyone feel they 
may be able to contribute: 
 
Dinosaur Workshops 
 
I’m pleased to confirm that we have allocated a provisional space for your school. We will definitely 
allocate one of the dates for your 30 children, as long as we are successful in securing the funding for 
the workshops to take place. 
 
Our crowdfunding campaign is progressing very well, and we are highly confident of achieving our 
target. Lancashire County Council have made a fantastic pledge to cover 50% of our total project costs. 
To secure this, it is still essential that we reach our overall crowdfunding target. We therefore still need 
to ask for your help in securing the final £1,200 needed to guarantee our full proposals can happen. Any 
small contribution you, or parents, are able to contribute would really help. Please share the link below 
with parents to help us raise the final amount. 
  
To assist us reaching our fundraising target, please could you share the crowdfunding link 
(https://www.spacehive.com/lancasterdinofest) with parents asking them to consider making a small 
donation from just £2. We are aware how tight money is for many families at the moment, so please 
emphasise that they should only donate if they can genuinely afford it. You may also wish to consider 
whether the school and / or PTA would be able to make a small contribution. 
  
We are now highly confident that we will reach our funding target now and will be 100% certain by the 
end of April at the latest. We will contact you again by then to update you and, hopefully, to confirm the 
date allocated to bring your pupils to the workshop. 
 
If you require any further information at the moment, please let me know. 
  
  
Kind regards 
  
Tom Fyson 
Lancaster BID Operations Manager 
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